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INT. STUDIO

Host sits at a table typing into the calculator looking 
focused. He holds up the calculator and we see he’s typed 
boobs using number 8’s and 0’s.

He quickly types in the word hell using numbers and then Hell 
Boobs. He laughs about it. 

HOST
A wise man once said “Cash rules 
everything around me”, but getting 
the money is only half the battle. 
Today, we talk about the more 
difficult task of keeping that 
money safe and flowing, today on 
Grown Man Shit.

HOST (CONT’D)
One of the first black millionaires 
was a man named William Liedesdorff 
(Lee-Dez-Doff) who passing for 
white, worked as a shipping 
merchant before purchasing land in 
California and discovering that...

CLOSE UP ON HOST

HOST (CONT’D)
...His shit had mad motherfuckin 
gold on it!



HOST (CONT’D)
Now we can’t all light skin squint 
our way to economic empowerment, 
but something that William did with 
the cash he had was save and invest 
it.

HOST (CONT’D)
He could’ve decided to buy bathtub 
moonshine or splurged on some extra 
salted meats for the homies, or 
even take up with a Russian white 
girl...he’d do the white girl thing 
later, but the point being he had a 
plan for his cash which is what we 
have to do as men, but as Black men 
in particular.

HOST (CONT’D)
When the Upward Mobility game is 
rigged you’ve got to play smart and 
with your team in mind. Now for you 
the team can be you and a spouse, 
your family, or the Black community 
at large, but working with your 
team in mind is how to stay 
focused.

HOST (CONT’D)
It’s easy to lose track of spending 
when you living too carefree. A 
swipe of the card at a restaurant, 
treating yourself to Jordans, a 
PS4, or a premium Brazzers account, 
but you’ve got to take a step back 
and ask what could you have done 
with that money to help secure you 
instead?

HOST (CONT’D)
On the whole Black men face huge 
economic disparity with White 
counterparts due to racist 
practices of employment, pay 
inequality, and lack of 
advancement.

2.



HOST (CONT’D)
Add to that the incarcerated and 
formerly incarcerated brothers with 
the scarlet letter have even more 
hurdles, as having a record locks 
them out of hundreds of government 
business grants, programs, and 
support services that would’ve 
helped them get independent.

HOST (CONT’D)
Financial literacy can seem like a 
whole lot of shit to learn, but you 
don’t have to be wolf of Wall 
Street right out the gate and you 
can get yourself financially fit 
incrementally. 

HOST (CONT’D)
Your first money move is coming up 
with a budget and living within 
your means. Budgeting helps you 
prioritize paying for needs like 
rent, utilities, and food. Apps
like Trim or Truebill can help with 
eliminating non-essentials like pay 
streaming services. You ain’t gonna 
die if you don’t see Stranger 
Things and you can get on your 
cousin Netflix account.

HOST (CONT’D)
Now, there are a lot of free 
templates for creating a budget 
right on the internet and some you 
can find as defaults in programs 
like Microsoft Word. Mint or Digit 
are free apps that send spending 
alerts to remind you of your budget 
when some fuckshit is calling you 
to swipe that card.

HOST (CONT’D)
If you’ve opted to stop doing dumb 
shit and have your budget together 
then I’m proud you bro, but it 
takes more than saving to get 
ahead. If finances were Uno then 
the color would be green and you 
can draw two more socioeconomic 
barriers to success than a white 
boy.
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HOST (CONT’D)
Don’t despair though, we can still 
build wealth for ourselves and our 
tribe by being smart. With improved 
finances comes excess money. Pay 
down debts incrementally with the 
money saved and you can build that 
credit score. If you’re not sure 
what yours is then use a free app
like Nerdwallet to help you manage 
finances and keep tabs on your 
score.

HOST (CONT’D)
A good credit score improves your 
approval to better housing, 
business loans, and even some job 
opportunities--

HOST (CONT’D)
--quiet as it’s kept.

HOST (CONT’D)
Using your excess funds to build 
wealth is going to be key for us as 
black men to build for our 
communities. Outside of the box 
thinking can help build wealth and 
community too.

HOST (CONT’D)
You can seek out Black businesses 
to invest in to gain shares and 
help grow. 

HOST (CONT’D)
There has been a boom in the 
Cannabis market that a lot of 
Conners, Tanners, and Colbys have 
taken advantage of, but don’t let 
that stop you. Buy into the legal 
marijuana business and build 
collaborators in the community to 
have more partnerships and buying 
power.
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HOST (CONT’D)
Diversified investing via apps like 
Robinhood, Stash, and E-Trade can 
help get you manageable shares in 
other publicly traded companies 
that will increase in value 
overtime and are a good way to kick 
off long term investment. It’s 
better than blowing singles at an 
Atlanta strip club. Strippers are 
not an investment.

Host looks to the camera serious.

HOST (CONT’D)
--I repeat strippers are not an 
investment. I’m sorry Porscha.

Host sheds a soap opera tear.

HOST (CONT’D)
Now if you’re a strip club owner or 
any kind of business owner, you 
could double down on growth by 
hiring some formerly incarcerated 
people of color. 

HOST (CONT’D)
There’s a stigma around folks who 
been in the system, but the truth 
is that gainful employment helps 
curtail recidivism for the formerly 
incarcerated brothers and sisters 
and there are some tax credits you 
can get for employing these folks.

* Definition of Recidivism appears across screen (the 
tendency of a convicted criminal to reoffend.)

HOST (CONT’D)
As an added bonus, you help build 
connection with some folks who look 
like you who just needed a leg up. 
Folk don’t forget that kind of 
kindness. 

HOST (CONT’D)
There’s a lot of nuance to this 
financial healthiness shit, but 
there are resources to get you 
started.
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HOST (CONT’D)
Black Enterprise is one of the 
longest running Black focused 
publications on our economic 
development and education with 
video series, articles, and links 
to programs to help bridge the 
economic divide between Black 
people and well...damn near 
everybody else.

HOST (CONT’D)
Don’t be afraid to dive into some 
self study on this with books like 
The One Week Budget by Black 
budgeting specialist Tiffany Aliche 
known as The Budgetnista, who also 
offers seminars and her services to 
people.

HOST (CONT’D)
A lot of states have free courses 
and mentorship via the local 
Chamber of Commerce and you can 
even learn at your pace via the 
Small Business Administration 
website SBA.gov, where free 
business courses and templates are 
at your disposal.

HOST (CONT’D)
There are so many books and videos 
by your favorite Black moguls on 
the importance mastering your 
money. Resources from Dame Dash, 
Oprah, Tyler Perry, and even Diddy. 
Whatever your opinions, these folks 
have control of their money.

HOST (CONT’D)
You won’t become financially stable 
overnight. It’s a process it’s 
gonna take time, but by living 
within your means and being a 
little frugal and planning for the 
future, you build something you can 
hand off to the next generation of 
black boys because Jerod, Abdul, 
and Mustafah need us to get on 
footing with Tanner, Colby, and 
Skyler.

END OF EPISODE
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